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TO: Blount County Commissioners
FROM: Highway Department

RE: Whites Mill Road Bridge
DATE: June 20, 2024

[t has been found that the bridge on Whites Mill Road has deteriorated to the point that a repair
needs to be made. The current condition of the bridge is not safe for the citizens of Blount
County to travel. Therefore, the Blount County Highway Department is requesting $248,396.18
which would allow for the necessary repairs to be made to the bridge to make is safe for travel
for the citizens of Blount County.

If this project is not funded, the bridge will continue to deteriorate possibly leading to a complete
shutdown of the roadway.
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Blount County Highway Superintendent



